
Mr. Pohančeník Viliam, member of the Judicial Council of the Slovak Republic 

 

To: 

Dr. Praženková Lenka 

President of the Judicial Council of the Slovak Republic 

8 Main Square 

814 22 Bratislava 

 

 

In Bratislava, 23rd of March 2020 

 

Resignation as a member of the Judicial Council of the Slovak Republic 

 

Dear Mrs. President of the Judicial Council of the Slovak Republic, 

 Mrs. Kolíková Mária, Minister of Justice of the Slovak republic, entrusted by the Coalition 

Council of the Governmental Coalition Parties announced me that all the parties of the Coalition 

government have consistently stated that as a member of the Judicial Council of the Slovak Republic 

elected by the National Council of the Slovak Republic (Slovak parliament) I did not have any 

confidence to serve as a member any longer. 

 

 For this reason and reffering to Act 185/2002 Coll. On the Judicial Council of the Slovak 

Republic I resign as a member of the Judicial Council of the Slovak Republic. 

 

I also would like to announce that until the end of my membership I will not participate at 

the Judicial Council´s meetings anymore and that´s why I want to apologize my absence at these 

meetings. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

                                                                    Mr. Pohančeník Viliam 

Member of the Judicial Council of the Slovak Republic   

 


